
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives the delegation of the Reform and Peaceful
Coexistence Project

Baghdad - political editor

\r\n

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

delegation of media professionals and intellectuals of reconciliation, citizenship and peaceful

coexistence affiliated to the \"Reform, Citizenship And Peaceful Coexistence Project \" Monday

22/5/2017.

\r\n

His eminence stressed the importance of strengthening the concept of citizenship in Iraqi

society and to restore confidence that Iraq is able to get out of its ordeal and turn the

crisis into an opportunity and a chance, and called to eradicate the confusion and

falsification that Iraq is facing at the current phase, counted the negative circulation and

confusion a complementary asset for Daesh and terrorism policy that aim to destroy everything. 

\r\n

His eminence called for expanding participation among political and media elites in order to

form a media and elites gathering that consolidate the principle of citizenship and create

ideas that are deep, realistic and applicable, stressed the importance of combating corruption

and benefiting from the experiences of others in this struggle and showed his support to any

gathering that is based on reform, citizenship and peaceful coexistence.


